Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 11:59 AM

To: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Subject: FW: Comments — Proposed Revised POU/POE Regulations

Attachments: City of Bakersfield Comments - Proposed Revised POU POE Regulations.pdf

From: Chris Huot [mailto:CHuot@bakersfieldcity.us]

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 11:58 AM

To: commentletters <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards <melissa.hall@waterboards.ca.gov>; Bartson, Mark@Waterboards
<Mark.Bartson@waterboards.ca.gov>; Art Chianello <achianel@bakersfieldcity.us>; Richard Iger <riger@bakersfieldcity.us>
Subject: Comments — Proposed Revised POU/POE Regulations

Ms. Townsend,

Attached please find a letter containing formal written comments from the City of Bakersfield in support of the proposed
permanent Point-of-Use and Point-of-Entry Treatment regulations being considered by the State Water Resources Control
Board.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or need additional information.

Best,

Chris Huot | Assistant City Manager
City of Bakersfield, CA

(661) 326-3751
CHuot@BakersfieldCity.us




